
GRANVILLE EAST PUBLIC SCHOOL 

  TERM 4 - WEEK 4           THURSDAY 1ST NOVEMBER 2012   

OUR CHILDREN 

Term 4 2012  

Monday 8th October to 
Wednesday 19th Dec             

What’s On the Notice 
Board 

 Whats on November   
Parramatta 

 Granville East PS       
Kindy Transition 

 Don’t DIS my ABILITY 

Anlicare   
playgroup  

Thursday 8th 
November 

Kindy       
Transition 
Session 4 

Thursday 8th 
November 

Gold Badge 
Assembly 

Friday 9th    
November 

P & C Meeting Tuesday 20th 
November 

TERM 4 CALENDAR 

L Reynolds, Principal 

 

 

 

 

!Hola!  
It feels like summer is almost here and we 
are heading into the end of the year 
period. I have just returned from 5 weeks 
overseas (Ireland and Spain) and am re-
energised to tackle the term ahead.  
I would like to thank Miss Morris for 
relieving as the principal while I was away. 
It is reassuring to know that Miss Morris, 
with the support of a fantastic executive 
team, are on the case. Thank you all! 

 
What Drama Queens! 
54 of our students performed at the 
Sydney Opera House this week in the 
Granville area’s annual “Our Spectacular” 
concert.   
Our Choir was part of a combined choir of 
600 primary students, who performed 11 
songs throughout the evening.  

Our Dance Group performed “C’mon 
Aussie C’mon” in front of hundreds of 
guests, parents and dignitaries.  I was very 
proud of our students and their efforts.  
A huge THANK YOU to Miss Alison, Mrs 
Mellish, Miss Mihas and Miss N for their 
work in providing students with such a 
memorable opportunity. 
 

Planning for 2013 
 

We have 41 students enrolled for 
Kindergarten next year. If you know of a 

child who is turning 5 before 31 July 2013, 
please get them to complete an 
application form for school.  
 

We are also getting ready to make classes 
for 2013. We need to know who is 
returning to our school, who is not and 
who might be away on holidays at the 
start of next year. A note will come home 
next week, please complete it and send it 
back to school so we can plan effectively 
for your child. 
 

Congratulations and farewells… 
 

I would like to congratulate Mrs Mellish, 
on gaining permanency at our school. It is 
wonderful to be able to keep such a 
vibrant, caring teacher at GEPS. 
 

Congratulations also to Miss Adams. Miss 
Adams was successful in getting a recent 
promotion—which means that she will 
start as an Assistant Principal at Winston 
Hills PS next year. Great news for Miss 
Adams and Winston Hills (not so great for 
us!). 
 
At the end of this year we will farewell a 
few staff: 

• Miss McLellan has received a 

transfer to Seaforth PS; 

• Mr Tadros has received a transfer 

to Chester Hill  PS; 

• Mr Sirdah has made the decision 

to retire. We will organise a 
farewell for him later in the term.; 

• Mrs Hockey is about to take 

maternity leave; 
All of these teachers have made various 
contributions to students at our school 
and programs that we have offered. We 
wish them, all the very best for the future. 

Anglicare 
Playgroup 
meets every 
Thursday at 

Granville 
East Public School Hall                       

at 1:00pm –3:00pm 

Bring your 0 to 4 year olds! 

Make some new friends 
and your children will have 

lots of fun, games and   

activities to do. 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
E Adams    V Wallace                  N Morris   L Reynolds 

Assistant Principal (Rel)  Assistant Principal       Assistant Principal  Principal 

Class Borrowing 
Awards                                        

Years K-2 :          Week 1: KC  

  Week 2:  KC 

 Years 3-6 :         Week 1:  5/6A 

  Week 2:  3/4W  

PLAYGROUND AWARDS  

 

Evangel 3/4M 

David KC 

Mustafa KM 

We are Safe 

We are Respectful 

We are Learners 

 have been working very hard in writing groups.  

They love writing interesting sentences! They know that all sentences have a      

capital letter and a full stop. They are very clever! 

Adel A Faja A 

  Bader D 

Aymen E 

Noor Y and Emma A 


